CITY OF ROSEBURG

MEMORANDUM
DATE: February 7, 2023
TO: Public Works Director Dawn Easley
FROM: City Administration Office

SUBJECT: PROPOSALS RECEIVED - PW-23-02
SUNSHINE PARK CONCESSIONAIRE SERVICES

No proposals were received by the City Recorder’s Office by 2:30 p.m., February 7,
2023, in response to the above proposal.

ATTEST:
Amy L. Sowa Autumn Bavi¢”
Asst. City Manager/City Recorder Management Assistant

cc: Parks and Recreation Program Manager Val Ligon
PW-23-02 Project File



